
Announcing 2010 Conference for Food Protection Sponsorship OpportunityFrom: Orman, 
Greg [Gregory.Orman@ecolab.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 2:00 PM 
To: pip@hevanet.com; Nicholson, Gina R; Jeffrey Lineberry; ewright1@san.rr.com 
Cc: chedman@hannaford.com; thomas.nerney@health.ri.gov 
 
Subject: 2010 CFP Sponsorship wrap up 
 
Looks like we are going to come in at $78,000 for the national campaign...I am very 
pleased with the results...thanks to everyone for all the hard work and effort...once we add 
in the local funds we will easily set a new standard... 
 
Thanks!! 
 
Gregory Orman  
Vice President of Sales & Business Development 
 
Ecolab  
Food Safety Specialties Inc.  
(Formerly Daydots) 
1801 Riverbend West Dr 
Fort Worth, TX  76118-7031  
 
T 817.440.2004  
C 404.558.7793 
F 800.458.7002  
 
gregory.orman@ecolab.com  
 
 
Executive Director’s Note:  The current members of the sponsorship committee have 
agreed to stay on in that capacity for 2012.  Fantastic. 
 


